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Dear Pedro, I’ve been receiving your magazine for seven 
years.  I have noticed that some jokes have been reposted.  It 
is getting very disappointing. PS.: Here is a joke… 

 “One day in Kansas it was so hot, all the corn popped.  The 
birds thought it was snow, so they froze to death.”  That was 
taken from the February 2019 issue of Boy’s Life Magazine.   

I chose this to start my message with this because the reader submitted a 
grievance, but also contributed an answer and I thought it was funny.  So, words of 
wisdom for this month is to speak up, of course, about things that are not running right, 
but offer a solution or at least a contribution for the issue for which you have a 
complaint. 

For the upcoming March meeting, Craig Watt, with Rust Ewing will be the guest 
speaker.  He will cover crime coverage and cyber liability.  The meeting will be held at 
Anixter on Mitchelldale on March 14 at 11:30.  Be there or be square. 

The February meeting was full of sweet surprises.  Mitch Reitman was the guest 
speaker offering facts and legends about employee classification.  Did you know it is not 
your choice to pay someone as a contractor and 1099 form?  In addition to this 
Valentine of knowledge, the hosted lunch was accented with delicious desserts of cake 
balls and candied pretzel sticks.   

Please remember, our associate members support us, so please support them. 

And if you are not coming to meetings, you are missing out on CEU’s, great 
speakers, networking opportunities, lots of inside information and sweet treats. 

As your president, I welcome any topics or issues for discussion or suggestions 
for improving this association.  Contact me anytime at president@hgcaa.org 

 

 

Van Mayorga 

HGCAA President 


